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WELCOME BENCHES
Three new “park” benches are a welcome addition in 
Riverbay.  

The benches are convenient stopping places for 
strollers, walkers, runners and dogs to take a 
breather - to tie a shoe, send a text, chat with a 
neighbor, give a dog a snack, or do a myriad of other 
tasks. The benches complement the friendly, rural 
atmosphere of the Riverbay neighborhood.

Lakeview & Park

Chatham Troop 71 scouts during installation. 
Paul Carlson in center.

Potonumecot & Wonkapit Riverview & Pickerel Pond

BENCH INSTALLATION

MORE BENCHES

The new benches were a collaborative effort 
between Riverbay Association and Chatham Boy 
Scout Troop 71 as part of an Eagle Scout 
Community Service Project to enable Paul Carlson 
to achieve the rank of Eagle Scout. 

The project was paid through fund raising by the 
scouts and from donations made to Riverbay 
Association. The benches, on Town property, were 
enthusiastically approved by the Chatham Select 
Board.

There are more locations in our Riverbay neighborhood 
that would be ideal for installation of a bench. Riverbay 
Association looks forward to adding more benches 
based on the funds that are donated for purchasing and 
installing them. 

Contributions from residents - designated “for Riverbay 
Benches” - may be mailed to: 
  Riverbay Association
  PO Box 623 
  North Chatham, MA 02650


